
Allen, Meredith
11/8/2013 8:13:12 AM
Stevens, Brian (brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Vegetation Management Program 

Brian,

Would 1:30 or 2:00 next Wednesday work? Our vegetation management lead is in SF that 
day.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Nov 6, 2013, at 1:15 PM, "Stevens, Brian" <bri3ti.steven.s@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Thanks so much. I just canceled travel next week, so I am wide open. Feel free
to propose a couple of times, and most likely one will work.

Thanks again

From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pqe.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 1:14 PM 
To: Stevens, Brian
Subject: RE: Vegetation Management Program

Hi Brian,

I think it would be helpful to have our vegetation management lead at the 
meeting as well. I will check with him on dates. Are there dates next week that 
work better for you?
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Thanks,

Meredith

From: Stevens, Brian fmailto:brian.stevens@cpyc.ca.qov1
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 11:16 AM 
To: Alien, Meredith
Subject: Vegetation Management Program

Hi Meredith:

My office received a letter from former State Senator Michael Machado 
regarding the Vegetation Management Program, specifically in regards to 
almond trees the PG&E customer planted near service lines in San Joaquin 
County. Are you, or someone else from your staff, able to meet with me to go 
over PG&E’s decision to ask this customer to remove his trees?

Thank you and kind regards,

Brian Stevens

Brian Stevens

Office of President Michael Peevey

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness; San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-2148
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
http://www.pg4.towM)gwy'epBt§tSft'Apgiiracv/customer/

SB GT&S 0279510

http://www.pg4.towM)gwy'epBt%c2%a7tSft'Apgiiracv/customer/

